
For your safety and the safety of those around you from COVID-19,
please ensure that social distancing and other preventative measures

are observed during Eid Al Adha:

Adhere to
social distancing measuresLimit Eid-gatherings

Transfer Eidiyas 
electronically

Greet family
and friends virtually

Avoid congregating in large groups
or visiting others

to household members only 

to increase connectivity
while social distancing

through banking applications
or money transfer apps 


